
 

INTENT TO AWARD ANNOUNCEMENT 

CRESWELL SCHOOL DISTRICT 40 

 

Creswell High School Academic Building Modernization Project  

 

Monday, March 17, 2025 

 

To All Interested Parties: 

 

Creswell School District 40 is pleased to announce its intent to award the contract for the 

Creswell High School Academic Building Modernization Project to Wilson Architecture. 

 

This decision follows a thorough evaluation of proposals submitted in response to our Request 

for Proposal (RFP). The scope of this award includes all services as detailed within the RFP and 

Wilson Architecture's comprehensive proposal. 

 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation to all firms who dedicated their time and 

effort in preparing and submitting proposals for this important project. Your interest and 

commitment are highly valued. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Joel 

 

— 

 

Joel Higdon  

Director of Technology Services & Facilities 

District Safety Officer 

Creswell School District 40 

 

Creswell School District 40 
998 West A Street | Creswell, OR 97426 

(541) 895-6000 
www.creswell.k12.or.us 

 


